
Submitter: Kathy Cooper 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure: HB2004 

NO on HB 2004. Ranked choice voting is confusing and convoluted. We don't want to 

vote multiple times to select officials. We don't want votes being transferred from 

losing candidates to higher ranked candidates. This is simply wrong. Ranked choice 

voting is BAD for Oregon. No on HB 2004,. 

 


